

30-15 29th Street Astoria, NY 11102 TEL: 718.956.2760

FAX: 718.956.2765

PRINCIPAL - Dora Danner
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL - Peggy Papathomas
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL - Panayiota Karaiskos





Parent Teacher Conferences

February 24, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our annual Spring Parent Teacher Conferences are soon approaching. This year all conferences will be held virtually on Thursday, March 4, 2021.

<u>Virtual Parent Teacher Conferences</u>
Afternoon Conferences 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm
Evening Conferences 4:00 pm - 6:30 pm

On March 4, 2021 the school day will end at 10:50 am for all students. If your child is an "In School" student, please pick your child up by 10:50 am from the school yard.

Your child's teacher will be in contact with you this week to set up a virtual conference time. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Brown, at jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov or email your child's teacher directly at the g-mail address provided to you earlier this year.

